
 

 

 

Announcement 

 

EL.TECH. ANEMOS SA informs the investment community that the presentation of EL.TECH. 

ANEMOS Group of Companies to foreign institutional investors in New York, on June 9th and 10th, 

2015, during the “4th Greek Investment Forum”, organized by the Athens Exchange Group, has 

been posted on the Company’s website www.eltechanemos.gr, and has been notified to the 

Athens Exchange. 

Kifissia, June 9th, 2015 

http://www.eltechanemos.gr/

